
 

 

 

 

25th October 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Staffing updates 

Thank you so much for all your support this half term and congratulations to the children on 

all of their successes and hard work.  

Following our communication at the beginning of October that Miss Sweeting was to step 

down as Executive Principal, I am pleased to announce that we have now secured the services 

of Mr Fowler as Interim Principal at Oasis Academy Clarksfield who will continue to work 

closely with Mrs Norris and the wider leadership team.  

I am also pleased to inform you that Mr Hussain will be returning to Clarksfield after half term 

and we look forward to welcoming him.   

I hope you have a lovely half term break and we look forward to seeing you on November 4th 

and thank you again for your continued support as we work together to provide exceptional 

education at the heart of the community.  

 

Best Wishes   

 

Ms Helen Arya 

Regional Director (North West), Oasis Community Learning 


